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SSCC info sessions for ITT students affected by closure 
 

Southern State Community College is hosting two special information sessions for 
students who were affected by the recent closure of ITT Technical Institute. 

The info sessions will be held from 4-7 p.m. Tuesday, Sept. 20, in the Community Room 
on the college’s Brown County Campus, 351 Brooks-Malott Road, Mt. Orab; and from 4-7 p.m. 
Thursday, Sept. 22, in Room 303 of the college’s North Campus, 1870 Davids Drive, 
Wilmington. 

Anyone considering a transfer to SSCC next semester is invited to attend a session which 
will focus on the admissions process, an overview of credit articulation, and financial aid. 

To learn more, please visit www.sscc.edu/itt-tech.shtml or call Amy McClellan at 800-
628-7722, ext. 2785. 
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